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February 5, 2024 
 
 
 

Dear Friends, 
 
 

We hope you will join us for the 38th Nantucket Retina meeting, taking place July 26-27, 2024, at The 
Nantucket Hotel & Resort. Newcomers to the meeting can expect dynamic discussions between junior 
and senior retina specialists, along with industry experts, beginning with our annual welcome reception 
on July 25th on the lawn of the White Elephant. 
 
  
 

Join us for the 38th meeting of Nantucket Retina, July 25-27, 2024! 
 
 
 

To ensure the most engaging and lively exchange of ideas, all physician participants will give 15-minute 
presentations on interesting aspects of retinal diseases: focus could be original scientific work, a case 
report, experience with a new surgical technique or instrument, or even a straightforward thematic 
question of interest. If you’ll be joining us this summer, please submit presentation ideas by June 28, 
2024, ensuring all registrations, abstracts, extra tickets, and fees are also completed by that date. To 
register for the meeting and reserve your spot, click here. 
 

All participants and guests are encouraged to attend the welcome reception on Wednesday evening. 
The Thursday and Friday meeting sessions will follow a morning schedule, leaving the afternoons free 
for you to explore the island at your leisure. On Thursday, July 26th, we invite you to join us for a 
traditional New England clambake that the entire family will enjoy. Your registration fee will include 
participation in the welcome reception, meeting, and clambake for one adult. Clambake tickets for 
spouses, children, and guests may be purchased on the event site for an additional fee. See website for 
breakdown of ticket costs.  
 

This year will be our third time hosting the meeting at The Nantucket Hotel. As a result of its popularity 
and high-demand among visitors and locals alike, the hotel does not offer specially-rated rooms for 
any events. We have blocked a limited number of regularly-priced rooms for meeting participants who 
wish to stay onsite. (To secure a room on the meeting block, mention Nantucket Retina when making your 
reservation: 508-310-1734.)  
 

Nantucket is a top summer destination, so it is best to book travel and lodging as early as possible. Each 
participant is responsible for their own travel and accommodation expenses. If you plan to join us for the 
38th meeting of Nantucket Retina this summer, please don’t wait to make your reservations.  
 

We look forward to seeing you in Nantucket! 
 

Sincerely yours,  
 

Charles C. Barr, MD  
Szilard Kiss, MD  
Mike Lambert, MD  
Craig Sklar, MD 
Sahana Vyas, MD 
Donald J. D'Amico, MD 
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